


This is a non statutory duty which the council currently carries out, if this proposal is to be 
authorised, due consideration of the local communities views will need to be looked at as 
this will not be received well and may be seen as breaching our mission outcome of 
people will live in safer and stronger communities 
 

 
Other information  
Argyll and Bute Council have a 9 million pound funding gap for 2019/20 and will be 
required to transform how we work so that we can deliver the services our communities 
need. As such a review of all non-statutory duties has identified that school crossing 
patrollers are not legislatively required.  
 

 
Gaps in evidence  
No public consultation has been carried out prior to this proposal going ahead. 
 

 
Section 3: Impact of proposal  

 
Impact on service users:  
 Negative  No 

impact  
Positive   Don’t 

know  
Protected characteristics:       
Age X     
Disability X     
Ethnicity  X    
Gender  X    
Gender reassignment  X    
Marriage and Civil Partnership  X    
Pregnancy and Maternity  X    
Religion  X    
Sexual Orientation  X    
Fairer Scotland Duty:       
Mainland rural population X     



 Negative  No 
impact  

Positive   Don’t 
know  

Pregnancy and Maternity  X    
Religion  X    
Sexual Orientation  X    
Fairer Scotland Duty:       
Mainland rural population  X    
Island populations  X    
Low income   X    
Low wealth  X    
Material deprivation  X    
Area deprivation  X    
Socio-economic background  X    
Communities of place?  X    
Communities of interest?  X    

 
If any ‘don’t know’s have been identified, at what point will impacts on these groups 
become identifiable?  
 
 

 
How has ‘due regard’ been given to any negative impacts that have been identified?  


